
NOTICE TO FAMILIES AND 
FRIENDS OF ADOLESCENT INMATES
Effective August 20, 2012, the Robert N. Davoren Center will 
implement the following changes for adolescents only:

The above changes will enhance the overall management and the safety 
and security of the facility. If you have any questions regarding these 
changes, you may ask to speak with a supervisor at the facility or call the  
Office of Constituent Services at (718) 546-1500.

•	The evening curfew will begin at 
10:00 p.m. and end at 5:00 a.m.  

•	Adolescents will not have access 
to the phones during these hours.
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